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Dear Ms. Jesson, 

Ramakanth Gade <ramakanthgade@gmail.com> 
July 28, 2020 2:04 PM 
CityClerk 
minoru.office@telus.net 
Request to postpone demolition 
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Completed 
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Schedule 9 to the Minutes of the 
Development Permit Panel 
meeting held on Wednesday, July 
29, 2020. 

My name is Ramakanth and I am a resident at 6391 Minoru Blvd, Richmond, BC V6Y 1 Y7. 

I received a notice yesterday from RHOME Property Management that they are having a meeting tomorrow 
with the City of Richmond Development Permit Panel to evaluate the proposed redevelopment of 6391/6491 
Minoru Blvd. And they also mentioned that if the proposal gets approved, they would be demolishing this 
building. 

As you already know, because of COVID 19 and downturn in a lot of businesses, we are facing some 
unprecedented times with respect to job losses and crisis in many industries. Our jobs are not secure anymore 
and it would be really tough to find other rental places with equivalent rents as Minoru Court. 

Like me, a lot of other residents also have similar concerns regarding the demolition of buildings. So, keeping 
our concerns in view if you could postpone the demolition by 18-24 months (till the COVID and economic 
situation improves) it would be of great help to all of us. 

Thanks a lot for your consideration. 

Regards, 

Ramakanth Gade 

1 


